
 

  

2023 Convocation Ceremonies 
 
 
February 13, 2023 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This is to confirm that students who completed their programs between July 2022 and June 
2023 are invited to attend convocation ceremonies. 
 
Ceremonies will be held between May 29 and June 9, 2023 at Fleming College’s Haliburton, 
Frost, and Sutherland campuses in Haliburton, Lindsay, and Peterborough, Ontario respectively. 
Graduates may invite up to two guests to attend the ceremony in person. The formal ceremony 
schedule will be posted on the Convocation webpage in early May. 
 
If further information is required, please contact the International Education Department at 
international@flemingcollege.ca. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sherry Gosselin 
Fleming College Registrar 

https://flemingcollege.ca/convocation
mailto:international@flemingcollege.ca

